
Mr F Westmorland 

Mrs A Ellerby 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Mirror, mirror on the wall . . . 

We were treated to a wonderful performance of Snow White this week! It was fantastic to see the 
children enjoying an excellent performance.  

A common theme of the pantomime is a magic mirror. There are no magic mirrors in real life. Nevertheless, it is 
important that we take the time to look at ourselves and see how well we are doing. 

Mundella Primary School has a strong governing body that, as part of their duties, challenges the school to make sure 
that the decisions that we make are in the best interests of the children. 

So, a big thank you to those people who give their time for free to make our schools the best that they can be. 

That said, if you happen to know where we can get a magic mirror . . . 

Mr Westmorland - Headteacher 

Well done to our Stars this week! 

These children have impressed their class 

teachers in some way during this week, 

well done to all of them! 

Year 4     

Ruby       

Year 3     

Brooke         

Year 1     

Jason                    

Punctuality Pup and Attendance Ted! 

With 96% attendance this week, Year 2 will be 

looking after Ted– Well done Rosen! 

Pup will go to Year 5 this week with the least 

amount of late marks– Well done Shakespeare! 

 

Year 5       

Callum            

Year 2      

Leighton            

September 2019 Year R Places  

Remember to complete your applications for the 

September 2019 reception class places by 

Tuesday 15th January. Applications can be made 

online by visiting the KCC Admissions page. If 

you do not have access to a computer for this, 

please see the office. 

 

Year R      

Liam       

Bumblebees   

Alfie    

Year 6      

Alfie R             



Attendance 

We have seen improvements in 

some classes, let’s hope next week 

can be even better! 

  

 

 

Shakespeare  

88.1%    

Carle    

91.2%       

Strong   

92.3%   

Rosen   

96%    

Donaldson  

89.3%    

Lewis   

95.2%   

What’s going on…? 

-Phase 2 parents drop in 5th 

December 8.50-9.20am 

-Parents of Year 1 pupils in 

for Christmas crafts 5th 

December 2:00-3:00pm 

-Year 4 visit to Folkestone 

Museum for workshop 5th 

December 9:30-11:30am 

-Phase 2 visit to St. John’s 

church for Christingle 

service 6th December 

9:30am 

 

 

 

 

Browne    

93.1%     

Christmas Fair 

The Mundella Christmas Fair will be on 

Friday 7th December 2:00-4:00pm. You 

will be able to collect your child from 

class to go to the hall where there will be 

a tombola with raffle prizes as well as Christmas 

decorations handmade by the children for sale. There will 

also be games for children to take part in in the hall.  

Vouchers will be available in the school playground for 

purchase before and after school from 

Monday 3rd December and these will allow 

you to purchase items from the fair and 

take part in the games. Vouchers will be £1 

per ticket and come in booklets of 5. You 

may ask for less for less than 5 if you wish. 

School Photographs 

Kittle photography will be collecting all photo money on 

Tuesday 4th December. If you wish to purchase your child's 

school photo via the school, please return the form and 

money to the office before this date. 
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